
TO:   ALL RAMP STAFF  

CC:   IAM, BULLETIN BOARD 

FROM:  Alex Fong 

DATE:  January 20, 2016 

RE:  New PT Bid – Effective Friday, February 05 2016 

The new PT shifts will be effective Friday, February 05 2016 and will be 
effective till approximately end of March 2016 unless otherwise determined 
by flight schedules.     

Please be advised of the following: 

 On the PT bid, there are lines that are marked as changeable; these 
lines can be changed if needed. Hours will be changed first prior to 
changing days off.  

 Lead lines: any lead that bid and held a lead line in the last winter bid 
and did not bid one in the last bid is penalized and unable to bid a 
lead line for this bid as per the C.B.A. article 17.09.  

Print copies of the PT Bid are available at the Ramp Office.     

Call-in day is Wednesday, January 27 2016. If you are unable to bid by 
phone, you can submit a bid by paper. Please ensure you have bid 
sufficient lines. If you choose to submit a paper bid, bid sheets must be 
in the white box before 0800h January 27.  

Please refer to the posted lists to find your call in time.   

Electronic copies are available via Union Chief Shop Steward:  

Bids can also be viewed online: 

   iamaw16.ca 

 

PHONE NUMBERS 

604-303-3764 


